
  

  

 

                          
 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome Back… Firstly, we would like to say a HUGE thank you for all the lovely gifts, vouchers and Christmas 

cards sent. It really is appreciated – thank you so much! 

 

Reading Files    

We ask that for homework all children read for a minimum of 15 minutes each night, remembering to record this 

in their Reading Records. We ask that Reading files are brought to school every day. Study after study suggests 

that children who read for enjoyment every day not only perform better in reading tests than those who don’t, 

but also develop a broader vocabulary, have increased 

general knowledge.  

 

Parent’s Curriculum Plan   

Please see attached the Curriculum Plan for Spring Term 1, 

there will also be a copy on our class page, on the website.   

 

PE 

PE will continue to be on Tuesday and Thursday this half 

term; children are to come to school in their PE kit on these 

days. Please, no branded sportswear.  

 

Homework 

Maths Homework will again be sent home on a Friday this half term. Please ensure that your child hands it in by 

the following Wednesday so that it can be marked. All homework should be presented to a high standard, 

completed only in pencil and handed in on time.  

 

 

Times Tables Rockstars TTRS  

Your child has their own password for this fantastic website, please encourage them to use this great resource. 

We also use ‘Hit the Button’ which is also great for addition and number bonds.  By the end of Year 3, children 

should be able to recall and use multiplication and division facts for the 3, 4 and 8 multiplication tables. (2, 5 & 

10 in Year 2) Please encourage your child to practise these daily at home, to support their learning, especially 

for our work this half term. 

 

Stone Age Educational Visit  

Tuesday 25th March 2025 -Please see attached letter for more details. If you would like to help, please just let 

me know.  

 

We are looking forward to another great half term. Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs Ostmeier  

  


